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 IllinoisSenator Martin Sandoval voted on a measure

recently that will ensure the construction season in Illinois starts

off without a hitch.

 

House Bill 190, now law, was a necessary component that will ensure

the continuation of capital projects that have been ongoing for

years.  A major component of the legislation was funding to continue

road and bridge repairs across Illinois. 

 

“These projects not only strengthen our state’s infrastructure, but

also create jobs ensuring we are able to put Illinoisans back to

work,” said Sandoval, Chairman of the Senate Transportation Committee.
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